
Dear Fourth Graders,  

Welcome to fourth grade and room 205! I hope that you and your 
families have had a wonderful summer and are ready for a sensational 
school year.  I have lots of fun and exciting things planned for this 
year. 

Fourth grade requires a lot of hard work, but it is also extremely 
rewarding!  I have high expectations for all of you, but I am certain 
that you will all exceed them!  I am looking forward to getting to know 
each of you.  

I have attached a list of items that we will be using in our classroom 
this year.  Also, please be sure to come to school prepared with an 
independent reading book on the first day of school.  

Enjoy the rest of your summer and come to school ready to do great 
things!  I will see you soon.  

 

Warmly, 

Mrs. Kelly 


